



44015 Ferguson Line St. Thomas, ON N5P 3T3 P 519-631-1270 | F 519-631-5026 www.kettlecreekconservation.on.ca

Member of Conservation Ontario

June 7, 2018

Ms. Cathy Saunders, Clerk Corp. of the City of London Clerk's Office 300 Dufferin Ave. London, ON N6B 1Z2

Dear Ms. Saunders:

## Re: 2018 Watershed Report Card

On behalf of the Kettle Creek Conservation Authority I am pleased to present Council with a copy of the 2018 Watershed Report Card. The Report Card, which is released every five years, provides a check on the current state of the Kettle Creek Watershed. Kettle Creek Conservation Authority has prepared this Report Card as a summary of the state of the watershed's forests, wetlands, and water resources using data collected from 2013 to 2017.

The Report Card is available electronically at <u>www.kettlecreekconservation.on.ca</u> and additional hard copies are available on request.

At Council's convenience and interest I would be happy to provide a brief overview of the Report Card and the overall state of the watershed.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth VanHooren

General Manager/Secretary Treasurer

Should Vouther

Encl.